
Dean Sime Bids Farewell 
The year of the Bicentennial was certainly one we will not forget. First, we had the 

opportunity to host the National Conference. Though many were skeptical, it turned out to 
be a tremendous success. Even yet today we receive favorable comments from people around 
the country who attended. Thanks to you, an impression was made that will last a lifetime. 

Our annual family picnic held in July at the Arboretum was another success, thanks to 
our arrangements chairman, George Jennrich. It was great to see the many wives and chil-
dren in attendance. Our hats off to George for the great job he has done! I doubt if 
many of you realize the difficulty involved in making the arrangements for an organization 
such as ours. George has certainly risen to the challenge and all of us owe him our thanks. 

The tournament this year, held by Superintendent Nick Dunn at Hazeltine, was another 
highlight of the past season. Randy Nelson of Owatonna walked off with all the honors but 
all of us had a super time trying to win all the other events and prizes. A special thank 
you to Carl Johnston for putting the entire package together. You just did a fantastic job. 

E-Z-GO 
E-Z-GO GOLF CAR 

THREE WHEEL MODEL 

GAS OR ELECTRIC 

THE E-Z-GO 
MAINTENANCE 

MACHINE 
GT-7 TRUCK 

E-Z-GO GOLF CAR 
FOUR WHEEL MODEL 

GAS OR ELECTRIC 

YEAR END SALE 
LOWEST POSSIBLE PRICES ON ALL 1976 NEW AND 
DEMONSTRATOR GOLF CARS AND GT-7 TRUCKS. 

LARGEST SELECTION OF USED GAS AND ELECTRIC 
THREE AND FOUR WHEEL GOLF CARS. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL OR WRITE 

Stegner Golf Cars 
DISTRIBUTORS OF E-Z-GO 

5900 University Ave. NE Rainbow Bldg. Main St. 
Minneapolis, Minn.55432 Ortonville, MN 56278 
Phone 612/571-4230 Phone 612/839-2511 

SALES-SERVICE-LEASING-PARTS 

The next highlight is the upcoming 
Annual Conference. Dick DeSplinter rose 
to this challenge and every indication is 
that it will be bigger and better than 
ever. A special thank you in advance to 
Dick and his committee for a successful 
conference. 

Another area which has really given 
the M.G.C.S.A. a great deal of pride is 
the direction and production of our month-
ly newsletter. I have received letters 
from several people around the country 
who have taken time to write and compli-
ment the M.G.C.S.A. on its HOLE NOTES. 
Credit must be given to Warren Rebholz 
and his staff for giving us such a pro-
fessional publication. From all of the 
members of M.G.C.S.A. we thank you for 
your contribution. 

As President of M.G.C.S.A. it has 
been an exciting and rewarding year. To 
serve when we hosted the National Confer-
ence was indeed an honor and I thank all 
of you for giving me that opportunity. 
I want to personally thank all the many 
committees and chairmen who have given 
so much to make this year one which we 
will all remember. The many tasks have 
been accepted with enthusiasm and the 
results have been outstanding. 

As I vacate the office of President 
of M.G.C.S.A., it gives me a comfortable 
feeling to know there is a wealth of 
talent in our organization. You can rest 
assured that we will be in good hands for 
many years to come. 


